
    

    

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 

This Notice of Cancellation is issued for the “Procurement of Service Ring for Salamat-
Mabuhay Program " A Tribute to the Retirees" 2024” under Bid No. B20241543 published 
on April 24, 2024. In a letter dated April 26, 2024, the requisitioning office, Provincial Human 
Resource Management Office, requested the Bids and Awards Committee for the cancellation of 
the said bid opportunity due to price increase of gold per gram and there is a need to adjust to 
the estimated unit cost in the purchase request. The said request was granted by the Committee 
during the meeting on May 7, 2024. 

 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

Issued this 8th day of May, 2024. 

 

 
DENNIS DEAN T. CASTILLO, MPA 
Acting Provincial Administrator 
BAC Chairperson 


